
ELITE INDOOR SAFETY PROTOCOL

In order to best comply with COVID-19 county mandates and suggested procedures, we will be making some adjustments to our club 
protocols. We ask you to please abide by the guidelines in order to best protect everyone at Elite.

Clubhouse Procedures
 We will require masks upon entry and exit of the clubhouse. You may remove your mask once getting to your court, as the air 

inside the domes have advanced bottom-to-top air flow technology.
Court assignments will continue to be posted on the wall next to the men’s locker room. When applicable, pick up your can of 

balls and proceed to your court. We will now require all cans of balls to be returned to the front desk. This will allow them to 
remain complimentary. Thank you in advance for making this happen.
In an effort to minimize numbers in the clubhouse, please arrive at the club as close to your court time/class as possible. There 

will be spots marked six feet apart on the floors to demonstrate appropriate social distancing.
Please utilize the hand sanitizer before walking out onto courts and prior to leaving the facility. Sanitizer will be provided at all

entry/exit points.

Reservation Procedures
We ask class sign-ups be done by phone and online in order to keep traffic in the clubhouse to a minimum. If there are only a 

few people at the front desk, you are welcome to enroll then.
Please remember we are requiring a two class limit per week. That said, same day sign-ups allow you to participate beyond the

limit.

Additional Reminders
We will have the ice/water machine available, but for sanitary purposes, there won't be water coolers on-court.

We will not be offering towel service or use of showers at this time.

We value keeping the courts extra clean. WATER ONLY on court. Thank you.

During winter/snowy conditions, please change into your court shoes prior to walking on court surface.

Fall/Winter Club Hours:

October 26th - November 1st closed for dome preparation. The club will be open 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. for phone calls.

Open until 1 p.m. on Thanksgiving, Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve.

Closed Christmas Day and New Years Day

As we continue to build our community, facility and great memories, it's important to keep doing our part getting through this pandemic 
safely. We truly appreciate your patience and understanding with all the moving parts!


